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Dear Parent/Carer 

The Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s Award 

We are hosting an information evening about The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award on Wednesday 6th 

December at 6.00pm. If your child is interested in completing the Bronze Award it is important for 

parents to attend this evening where you will receive lots of information about the award, what the 

award entails and what is expected of the students and the parents before they commit to 

registering for the award. The information evening is being held in the main hall of Codsall 

Community High School and will last for half an hour with time for questions afterwards. 

As you may be aware the Duke of Edinburgh Award has been running for a number of years and is a 

highly successful programme of practical, cultural and adventurous activities. It is held in high regard 

by potential employers and the general public, there are many benefits in completing this award. 

This award shows future employers and colleges that your son/daughter can work in a team, show 

commitment and is willing to take part in additional activities to further achievements. 

We do hope you are able to attend the evening; as stated before it is important you are aware of the 

expectations of students and parents before enrolling on the award.  

There is more information available at https://www.cc-hs.com/duke-of-edinburgh-award/ 

If you require any further information, please contact Mrs Freeman dofe@cchs.sslp.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Freeman 

School Librarian Co-ordinator and Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Centre Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 


